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Our newsletter is also available on our school website
Dear Parents,





A reminder that we have an In Service Day tomorrow and of course the school is closed on Friday and Monday for the May Bank Holiday. We hope you and the children have a good weekend.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Date for your Diary              


                         


Spring Disco			29th May





Pr 7 Ardintinney                11th – 13th June 


Residential Visit





Thanksgiving Mass 		18th June (p.m.)





Nursery Graduation 		19th June 





Primary 7 Leavers’ Disco	19th June





Rag Bag Appeal  		20th June





Fun Day			20th June 





Summer Fayre 		21st June   





Mass in Lourdes Church       24th June    





Lourdes Primary School


May (2) Newsletter 2014 





First Holy Communion





We know some children have still to make their First Communion next Sunday. We would like to put a display up in the school hall to celebrate the occasion. Could you please send in a photograph of your child at their Holy Communion or let us take a copy at the school office from a camera or photograph. 























      























School Football Team





Lourdes FC have had another exceptional year. They have yet again broken school football records by being the first Lourdes Primary team to win back to back Dolan League Trophies in the leagues Fifty Four year history. They have won their second Dolan League trophy with a perfect 11-0 record. In addition to this they lifted the Carruth Cup which is the biggest prize in the Glasgow Catholic Schools Football Association. This is the first year Lourdes have ever won the big cup in its Forty Four year history of the cup. All the boys have put great footballing skills in with hard work to achieve a common goal as a team. But their biggest achievement is how they have conducted themselves. They have shown respect to their opponents win, lose or draw which is something we take pride in at Lourdes Primary. 














					












































Text Messaging Service





We plan to use this service regularly throughout this term If you have not signed up to this service or have changed mobile number please contact the School Office.





School Report





 Class Teachers have been writing the reports over the last few weeks. The reports will be sent out in June. We have introduced this change in timescale in order to have our Parent Evening in Term 3.














        























In Service Day





Tomorrow the staff will be participating in development training which will include:





Getting it Right for Every Child





The Nurturing School











        























Commonwealth Games School’s Baton





We received the Baton from Our Lady of the Rosary School on Tuesday at our Assembly. Our children were so well behaved and sang out beautifully the Glasgow Song. A small group of children and staff from the OLR School brought the Baton into the hall and we transferred the Baton on the stage. OLR School gave us a certificate and flowers as a gift.


We of course had the Baton until Friday and each class had the opportunity to have it for a short time in their room to study it in more detail. During the week the children were able to participate in a variety of activities as well as their Sports Day events. We also had the Pr 5- 7 Commonwealth Games Quiz which was organised by Mr McGuire ( a retired  Lourdes Primary Teacher). 


We were fortunate that we had a dry day on Friday and were able to put in place our extended Baton Transfer to Cartvale School. For those of you who could not attend the children made a chain all the way to Morrisons and then we transferred the Baton from child to child. Families then transferred the Baton along the Paisley Road West taking the Baton into the Local Community. We have great photographs of children, parents and of course the Baton at a variety of places e.g. Morrisons, Cosmic Coppers Nursery, Bellahouston Sports Centre, Helen Street Police Station and Asda. Thank you to all of you who supported this. Each group had amazing feedback on their return. 


The Baton was then transferred by some of our children and staff on a bus to  Cartvale School  in Govan. The school has 40 children and we had a book mark made with each child’s name on it to commemorate the event. We also gave a certificate and a Clyde Mascot as a gift. 


Finally the children were given the Commonwealth Games medal from the Lord Provost.


We hope the children will remember the experience for a long time to come.





















































Holiday Dates





 


�May Holidays








School closed Thursday 22nd  May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





August 2014





School opens Wednesday 13th August 





September Holiday 





Friday 26 and Monday 29 September 2014






































School Uniform





 Ahead of next session when you will be purchasing new items of uniform we request that a blue polo shirt and shorts be purchased for P.E. 





At the Primary 1 induction the uniform will now be described as:





Blue shirt and tie                      Blue Skirt or trousers


Blue jumper or cardigan





Blue polo shirt and blue shorts for P.E. 








        























 Rag Bag Appeal








Please remember to gather clothes, shoes etc for the collection next month. Money raised will go to our School Funds.








Summer Fayre





Our Parent Council will be holding a Summer Fayre in the school on the morning of Saturday 21st June. Further details will be given nearer the time.





























